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Here are the minutes for the Soul Fly Band 
meeting on 17th January 2020. 

 
 

 
The people that came to the meeting were:  
Fraser, Audrey, Jack, Lachie, Bec, Stavros, 
Tony, Chelsea, Matt & Myra.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The team shared their good news stories 
with each other. 

 

 
 
John from Chatswood Police is coming to 
meet the Soul Fly Band. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
He asked us to think of questions and points 
to talk about regarding disability laws. 

 
 
 
 

We came with: 
 

- Lockout laws & changes 
- How do you engage with invisible 

disabilities 
- Avenues from persons with 

disabilities in police force 
- Laws around discrimination in public 

places 
- Any personal experiences of 

discrimination 
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George and Damian from the ACL Board of 
Director came to visit us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We discussed what Gig Buddies is and they 
explained about what the board does.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We found out that they work on keeping 
Gig Buddies and ACL running. They are 
looking for 2 new board members to join 
them.  
 

 

 
 
They would like people over 18 years old, 
male or female, people with disabilities are 
welcome and they want people who are 
passionate about the community.  

  



Soul Fly Band – Monthly Meeting Notes 

 3 

 

 

 
 
We talked about Companion Cards and how 
we can promote and inform people about 
them.  
 
 

 

 
We decided that we would make a video 
and print flyers to help spread the 
information. We will put more information 
on the Gig Buddies website.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We talked about the good things that 
happened with Gig Buddies in 2019. 
 
These were: 
 

- 45 social events 
- 96 people at the Christmas Party 
- Tried new things that had never 

been before 

 
 

In 2020, some gig ideas could be: 
 

- 4D Cinema 
- Netball- NSW Swifts 
- AFL- GWS Giants 
- Comedy Festival 
- Exhibitions 
- Food Festival 
- Cooking class 
- Good Food and Wine Show 
- Art and craft 
- Bushfire relief gig 
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After going to see Kim Churchill in concert 
last Wednesday with Gig Buddies, we made 
him a video to send to his Instagram say 
thank you and ask him to work with us on 
future gigs. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Finally, we took a group photo because 
everyone in the Soul Fly Band and the 
staff was here today.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next meeting is on: 
 
Friday 28 February 2020 at 1-3pm. 

 


